

Jo Churchill MP
Parliamentary Under Secretary of State (Minister for Prevention, Public Health and Primary Care)
Department of Health & Social Care
39 Victoria Street
London
SW1H 0EU

IMPERIAL BRANDS PLC

121 Winterstoke Road Bristol BS3 2LL, UK

Tel: +44 (0)117 963 6636 www.imperialbrandsplc.com

10th June 2020

Dear Minister,

You may be aware of concerns from public health bodies, the media and across industry of tobacco manufacturers selling products which contain clearly noticeable amounts of menthol after the ban on characterising flavours which went into effect on 20 May 2020. This is a threat to the ongoing growth of the vaping sector.

Trading Standards is the relevant enforcement body in this instance. I therefore wanted to share with you a letter we have sent them in support of their work. It confirms that the products contain menthol and in amounts which are clearly noticeable to consumers, in breach of the regulations.

We believe Trading Standards should take any and all enforcement action necessary to ensure a level playing field and protect public health interests. We ask that you and your department provide whatever support to Trading Standards that they should require.

Yours sincerely,



Imperial Tobacco UK

Registered in England and Wales No: 3236483